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11/4 Magician Assembly 1:30
11/4 PTO 5:30
11/5 School Board Meeting
6PM
11/6 Crazy Hair Day
11/11 Inservice/ No School
11/18 APC Meeting 5:45
11/19 School Board Meeting
6pm
11/28-11/29 No School
12/2 PTO 5:30
12/9 Science Fair Entry Forms
Due
12/16 APC 5:45
12/20 Inservice/ No School
12/23-1/3 Winter Break
12/6 Third Quarter Begins

 

Up Coming
Events

Crazy Hair Day
Wednesday 

We have a primary student and an
intermediate student who will be able to
have their crazy hair styled by a
professional.  One student will also be
designing Mrs. Brittany's hair!  These
students will be announced at our
magician assembly on Monday.  Then
Wednesday morning the winning
students will have their hair designed in
their class!  

School Board

Meeting 
Tuesday at 6PM

Come to the meeting!
Wear blue or Aquarian gear.
Plan to stay the entire time.
Please read the email that went
home earlier this week from
APC.

Pledges and Forms

Due MondayJog Athon



Battle of the Books
3/4 Battle is meeting during lunch on
Tuesdays. We have a huge amount of
students excited about reading with 39
students battling this year!

The 5th and 6th graders are practicing Battle of
the Books Tuesday's during lunch. Our school
tournament is January 14th and the top two
scoring teams will go to the district tournament
January 28th. Everyone is currently reading the
12 books on the list, but some of these
students got a head start and had all of the
books read over the summer.

Box Top

Fundraiser

Yesterday, Aquarian submitted over 2,200 Box Tops for Education! In December
the library will be getting a check for $221.10 to go toward books that are
bought throughout the year for our students. Keep scanning your receipts too.
So far we've have made $48.70 in scanned receipts. If you can't scan receipts
yourself, you can put them in the container outside the office and they'll get
scanned in for you. Thank you for supporting the Aquarian library.

Other  Opportunities

 

Choir -Interested students meet twice a week during lunch.
Contact Mrs. Robin for more information.
Geo Bee- Contact Mrs. Sarah P. for more information.
Spelling Bee- Contact Mrs. Sarah F. for more information.


